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Accession Number 99-568

Description
Former Ambassador to China, Patrick J. Hurley, told
Congress that he would have remained as
Ambassador if Secretary James F. Byrnes had publicly
clarified American foreign policy as he did yesterday
in a letter to Rep. Jack Z. Anderson. From: Beth Gore.

Date(s)
December 5, 1945


